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Bowhead Specialty to Announce Second
Quarter 2024 Earnings on August 6, 2024
NEW YORK--(BUSINESS WIRE)-- Bowhead Specialty Holdings Inc. (the “Company”,
“Bowhead Specialty”) (NYSE: BOW) announced today that it will release financial results for
the second quarter of 2024 before the market opens on Tuesday, August 6, 2024. These
documents will be available on the company’s Investor Relations website at
https://ir.bowheadspecialty.com.

The Company will host a conference call to discuss its results on the same day, Tuesday,
August 6, 2024, beginning at 8:30 a.m. Eastern Time. Interested parties may access the
conference call through a live webcast, which can be accessed via this link or by visiting the
Company’s Investor Relations website, or by dialing (866) 682-6100 (toll-free) or (862) 298-
0702 (international). Please join the live webcast or dial in at least 10 minutes before the
start of the call.

A replay of the event webcast will be available on the company’s Investor Relations website
for one year following the call.

About Bowhead Specialty Holdings Inc.

Bowhead Specialty is a growing specialty insurance business providing casualty and
professional liability insurance products. We were founded and are led by industry veteran
Stephen Sills. The team is composed of highly experienced and respected industry veterans
with decades of individual, successful underwriting and management experience. We focus
on providing “craft” solutions in our specialty lines and classes of business that we believe
require deep underwriting and claims expertise in order to produce attractive financial
results.

We pride ourselves on the quality and experience of our people, who are committed to
exceeding our partners’ expectations through excellent service and expertise. Our
collaborative culture spans all functions of our business and allows us to provide a
consistent, positive experience for all of our partners.

View source version on businesswire.com:
https://www.businesswire.com/news/home/20240716471799/en/

Investor Relations Contact 
Shirley Yap, Head of Investor Relations 
investorrelations@bowheadspecialty.com
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